
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
South Lake Tahoe Fire Rescue is having its annual open
house at all stations on Oct. 14 from 10am-2pm.
There will be a community meeting in the student union
at  South  Tahoe  High  School  on  Oct.  4  at  5:30pm  to
envision  student-centered  learning  and  qualities  of
Viking graduates.
The left turns at 5 Mile Road and the first two Carson
Road exits will be closed from 10am-3pm the weekends of
7-8, 14-15, 21-22 and 28-29 to deal with Apple Hill
traffic on the West Slope of El Dorado County.
The Minden Library’s Spooktacular Halloween Party will
be 30 from 3:30 to 5:30pm.The event is for children ages
4-11. It will include games, stories, and snacks. Wear a
Halloween costume.
The Business Council awarded Edgewood Tahoe the tourism
and  hospitality  Spotlight  Award,  while  Alpen  Sierra
Coffee earned the entrepreneur award.
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